Women of the Moose business meeting

Terrace Bay Chapter 1426
Women of the Moose held their
business meeting on Sunday,
March 18th. Star Recorder Helen
Almos chaired the meeting with
15 co-workers present.

Helen Almos was congratulated on being a member for 25 years. She was presented with her 25 year pin by Recorder Sadie Benko.

A letter was read from the Moose Mixed and Ladies dart league asking the members if they were willing to cater for their banquet on May 12. All members were in favor of doing the supper, Convenor and coconvenor to be picked at next meeting.

Mooseheart chairman Heather

21 m 28 m 3

letter was read from the Sechesky gave a report on the tea and penny auction to be held and asking the members if April 1.

Lorraine Clark announced that the men will be holding their nonalcoholic supper on April 14. Phone 3751 or 9104 for details on the potluck supper. Following adjournment games were played with prizes being won by Helen Almos, Heather Sechesky, Pat Merkley, and Vicky Kostiuk.

Pot of gold was won by Alma Hart.

Birthday cake donated by

Annette Landry was served with tea and coffee.

Birthday girls for March are Yvonne Mallais, Janet Fowler, Minnie Woodruff and Sadie Benko.

The next meeting will be held on April 1.

TRAVEL ACTA

Joe Mykietyn (Agent) 824-3418

Travel Consultant

Catholic Women's League

The regular meeting of St. Martin of Tours Catholic Women's League was held Monday, March 12th; the intentions of our prayers were offered for the McColman family.

Marg gave the scripture reading followed by Linda with the reflection.

Sharyn chaired the meeting in Kathleen's absence. The minutes

were read by Marilyn; Diane then gave the treasurer's report.

Sharyn read a newsletter on the Convention to be held May 8-10 at St. Agnes Parish in Thunder Bay.

Lillian had memberships for Pro Life and asked about medals to be ordered for the new babies born at the local hospital.

Marilyn said the school chil-

dren were collecting a lot of pennies for the Holy Childhood, their Lenten Project. A statue of the Blessed Virgin has been ordered for a prayer corner in the school.

The clothing drive was once again a huge success with 200 boxes of clothing to be shipped.

Marilyn gave her report for February. Linda reported on the World Day of Prayer, the good turn-out of ladies attending.

Myrna reported on the meeting she attended at Avila Center in Thunder Bay, concerning Development and Peace.

Sunday, April 1st will be Solidarity Sunday to make people more aware of the third World Countries. All parishioners are urged to attend and participate.

Father Campbell reminded members that the Way of the Cross is said every Friday at 7:00 p.m.

Lunch was served by Sharyn and Maria at the close of the meeting.

MISSION

begins Saturday March 31, 1990 HOLY ANGELS CHURCH Schreiber Preached by Ft. Ed MacNeil O.M.I. Formal Opening

Sunday evening at 7:30 p.m. April 1
MORNING MISSION MASS 9:00 a.m.
Evening Sessions 7:30 p.m.

Thursday Closing Mass 7:30 p.m.

Discussion after evening sessions in Parish Centre, where coffee will be served.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!!!



ZAITZEFF-CANCADE

ZAITZEFF-CANCADE

Law Office are pleased to announce their continuing association with PETER LUCAS

and that appointments may be made at the office of Belluz Realty Ltd. in Terrace Bay
825-3292

ATTENTION

HUNTERS, FISHERMEN, LOGGERS, TRAPPERS AND RESOURCE USERS! YOUR COMMENTS CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Great West Timber Ltd. are pleased to invite you to attend the Information Centre for the Black River Forest Management Agreement #500800 Timber Management Plan. The Information Centre will be held at the Recreation Crentre in Manitouwadge from 1:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. on April 26th, 1990.

This is your opportunity to participate in the management planning process by reviewing and commenting on the proposed harvest, road construction and regeneration activities. Specifically for review will be the general proposed road locations and areas eligible for harvest for the twenty (20) year period of the plan commencing April 1st, 1991, as well as more detailed proposals for harvesting, road development and renewal and maintenance operations for the period April 1st, 1991 to March 31, 1996.

After the Information Centre, a period of thirty days is available for public submissions on the preliminary proposals before the draft Timber Management Plan is prepared. During this time, the displays and information will continue to be available for review at the Ministry of Natural Resources office in Manitouwadge. Written comments should be submitted by May 26th, 1990.

Come out to the Public Information Centre. Your comments and knowledge of the area are important in the production of a good Timber Management Plan!

The Draft Timber Management Plan will be available for public review and comment on November 1st, 1990 and the approved plan on March 1st, 1991.

For further information, please contact:

Ministry of Natural Resources
P. O. Box 309
Manitouwadge, Ontario P0T 2C0
Telephone: (807) 826-3225



Derrick Tirschmann

Ministry of Natural Resources Ministère des Richesses naturelles

PLEASE NOTE

Please note that opinions expressed become public record unless privacy is requested.

Renseignements offerts en français a l'adresse suivants:

Ministere des Richesses naturelles C.P. 309 Manitouwadge, Ontario POT 2C0

Telephone (807) 826-3225

written responses may be directed to:
 District Manager
 Ministry of Natural Resources
 P.O. Box 280
 Terrace Bay, Ontario POT 2W0

